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SENIOR SCHOOL SHOW ARRANGEMENTS 

The pupils in P4 – P7 are really looking forward to their 

performances next week.  An extra matinée performance 

will also take place at 10am on Wednesday 6th March.  

Tickets for this performance are available to purchase on 

SIMS Agora. 

No photography or recording is allowed during the show.   

A DVD recording of the performance can be pre-ordered 

via Sims Agora from Monday 25th February.   

Arrival and collection of pupils on both evenings: 

 All pupils on arrival must enter via the back gate.  

P6 & 7 at 5.30pm and P4 & 5 at 6.15pm. 

 Parents attending the show, please collect P6 & 7 

from the P6 Classroom and P4 & 5 from the 

assembly hall. 

 Parents not attending the show can collect pupils 

via the front entrance from 9.20pm. 

 We advise parents to park in the car park at Mary 

Pats to avoid congestion and to leave spaces 

available for disabled parking.   

 Doors will not open before 6.45pm.   

 The performance starts at 7pm sharp, there will 

be a short interval (ice-cream will be on sale) and 

we anticipate the finishing time to be around 9pm.  

 Pupils in P4 – 7 are allowed a late start on Thursday 

7th and Friday 8th March and do not need to come 

to school until 11.00am. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

PARENTS’ AND FRIENDS’ ASSOCIATION 

Our Parents’ and Friends’ Association will be creating 

beautiful hampers to be raffled each night of our school 

show.  We would appreciate support from all parents to help 

create these hampers.  If you are able to bring in any 

items, please do so by Friday 1st March.  Thank you in 

advance for your support.  All proceeds go towards our target 

of 15 iPads (so far we have been able to purchase 10!) 

 

 

 

Thank-you to everyone who contributed to Rock Red 

Day - £171 was raised.

 

 

 

         CHOIR OF THE YEAR SEMI FINALS 

Congratulations to our Senior Choir for making it to the 

Semi-Finals of Choir of the Year. We are so proud and 

excited! We wish you all the best for next Monday.  

                 

 

 

CANTEEN SPECIALS 

Pancakes will be on sale from the canteen on Shrove 

Tuesday -  5th March. 

World Book Day falls on 7th March this year, which 

coincides with our school show.  For this reason, we are not 

dressing up for World Book Day; however, teachers will be 

doing themed activities in class on 11th March and the 

canteen have arranged a special dinner and competition! 

ONLINE SAFETY AWARENESS 

As you may already be aware from recent media coverage, 

there has been great concern raised about the Momo app.  

Please take time to research and discuss this with your 

child as appropriate.   

The NSPCC will be visiting school on 19th March to deliver 

their ‘Stay Safe’ programme to all pupils.  A parents’ 

session will also take place on the same day from 2-3pm.  

More details next week.  We strongly encourage you to 

attend, as this is such a relevant and important subject. 


